
Kia ora koutou 

I am working with the Ministry of Education to ensure that our school’s learning for our students can 

resume on 15 April. 

We need to know the lock down address for every child in our school as this might be different from 

your normal home address. This is important if we need to get packs of work mailed out to our 

students should the lock down continue for any length of time. The work packs would be sent out by 

the Ministry of Education should it be required and not by the school. 

Please send the requested information to us using either See Saw, emailing your child’s teacher or 

texting it to the following number 027 3938728. 

We need: 

Child’s name: 

Home address: 

Lockdown address if different from home address: 

Parent’s telephone number: 

 

Can this information please be sent to me as soon as possible but no later than tonight at 8pm. This 

is very urgent as I have to get this to the MOE tomorrow. 

Thank you for your help with this. 

Ngaa mihi nui 

 

Kevin Johnson 

Principal/Tumuaki  

 

 


